
 

 
 

Chick-fil-A at Papillion FSR  
(8710 South 71st Plaza, Papillion) 

will be hosting a Spirit Night! 
 

For The Nebraska Pediatric Hydrocephalus 
Foundation Wednesday, September 18th, 2013 

From 5:00pm-8:00pm 
 

Please bring this flyer or let a member know 
when you are ordering. 

[10% of these sales will be donated back to our foundation!] 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 www.facebook.com/chickfilapapillion 


